
- 2 -

Peace-keeping and UN Finances

Article I of the United Nations Charter states, in part, that
the purpose of the United Nations is "to maintain international peace and
security and, to that end, to take effective collective measures for the
prevention and removal of threats to the peace and for the suppression of
acts of aggression". Since 1945, the United Nations has been involved in
peace-keeping operations in Pakistan and India £United Nations Military
Observer Group in India and Pakistan (UNIOGIP), 1949 -7, the Middle East

jthe United Nations Emergency Force (UNEF), and the United Nations Truce
Supervisory Organization (UNTSO), 1956 -j, Lebanon United Nations Observi
tion Group in Lebanon (UNOGIL), 19487, the Congo G(cMUC), 1960 -J,
West Irian JUNTEA), 19637, and Yemen JUNYOM), 1963 -J. In addition, in
1950, the United Nations quickly stepped in to resist Communist aggression
Korea and, through the efforts of the United Nations Unified Command (l950-
the Communists were driven out of the territory of the Republic of South K
Canada has firmly supported the United Nations activities in maintaining il
national peace, and Canadian military personnel have seen service with the
United Nations in Korea, the Middle East, India, Pakistan, West Irian, and
Congo. At present, about 1,300 Canadian military personnel are serving in
UNEF, CNUC, UNTSO, UNMOGIP, and UNYOM.

In addition to providing military personnel for these United Nat
peace-keeping operations, Canada, as one of the three supervisory members 1
the International Commissions for Supervision and Control in Indochina, wi
India and Poland, has maintained military and civilian personnel in Indoch
since 1954. During the period 1954-61, Canada has contributed approximate
$1 million as its share of the costs of this operation, which, although no
United Nations peace-keeping operation, has been of considerable assistanc
maintaining international peace and security in the troubled countries of


